
 

HHA Herald – Wednesday, March 24, 2021 

Hi, this is Principal Hornbeck with your weekly HHA Herald. After eight days of in-person instruction, we are really 

getting the swing of things. Arrival and dismissal are quick and efficient.  Meanwhile, families choosing in-person 

instruction may not move back and forth between in-person and virtual learning. That may have been a 

misunderstanding in some cases. Once your child is in-person, that is the only option unless you want to move to remote 

learning for the rest of the school year. And an important reminder not to double park your car, especially when it is 

raining, when picking up your child. Not only is double parking a $252 ticket but it’s dangerous for other cars and 

pedestrians as cars move around your vehicle and the line quickly backs everyone up to Eastern Avenue. Thanks for your 

help with that. Spring break starts Friday after school. I don’t recommend Florida this year. School resumes Tuesday, 

April 6th. For K-2 families, please remember that all K-2 students will work that week on their new AM/PM schedules 

remotely. There is no in-person learning the week after spring break. We will welcome in-person PreK through 5 grade 

students back to school on Monday, April 12th. And then about two thirds of our middle school students will join us 

starting April 19th. Whatever you do over break, please be safe. If you have not been vaccinated yet, please make the 

decision to get the shot. If not for you, for everyone around you. Whether you are with us in person or online, we love 

that your family is part of the HHA family. Thank you for being an important part of our community. That’s it for now. 

Have a great evening and a great break. 


